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			Government opens discussions with Community Pharmacy England over 25/26 funding contract









		






			The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has entered into consultation with Community Pharmacy England (CPE) regarding the 2024/25 and 2025/26 funding contractual framework.

The discussions will set the future direction for community pharmacy as it plays a vital role in supporting delivery of the reforms set out in the government's Plan for Change.
A letter signalling the start of the consultation was sent to CPE on Monday.

Moving the focus of care from hospitals into the community is one of the three core shifts outlined in the 10 Year Health Plan, which will be published later this year. The government has previously outlined its ambition to make better use of pharmacists' skills and training to deliver more services for patients within their local communities.









		Read the statements from the Minister, CPE and NHS England
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